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Passengers at Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport reach an all-time high 
 
The Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport (VPS), is experiencing tremendous growth. July 
reports are in with a 29 percent increase in passenger traffic for the month compared to 
July, 2015. Passengers reached an all-time high with 101,528 travelers through the 
airport. Overall, passenger numbers are up almost 13 percent which represents the highest 
year-to-date growth in the region. 
 
Most of the growth can be attributed to our new service on Allegiant Air and GLO 
Airlines which has brought an additional $7 million in economic impact to the region to 
date. Additionally, American Airlines and United Airlines upgraded from 50-seat 
regional jet aircraft to the larger, duel class configured, 76-seat aircraft.  
 
Contour Airlines will begin service to VPS on September 1, with non-stop service from 
Bowling Green, Kentucky. VPS now has 6 airlines and non-stop service to 15 cities, 
which is more options than any airport between New Orleans and Jacksonville. Please 
find below the airlines seasonal and year round schedule: 
 
 

 
 

Contact:            Tracy Stage, A.A.E. 
  Airports Director 
                         Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport 
                        (850) 651-7160 Ext 4 
  tstage@co.okaloosa.fl.us; knewby@co.okaloosa.fl.us 
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